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Ref: 2023/1055 

The Permanent Mission of the United Arab Emirates to the United Nations 

presents its compliments to the Committee on the Exercise of the Inalienable Rights of 

the Palestinian People (CEIRPP) and has the honour to enclose herewith a message of 

solidarity from His Highness Sheikh Mohammed bin Zayed Al Nahyan, President of the 

United Arab Emirates, in observance of the International Day of Solidarity with the 

Palestinian People. 

In this regard, the Permanent Mission of the United Arab Emirates to the United 

Nations would appreciate the assistance of the Committee on the Exercise of the 

Inalienable Rights of the Palestinian People in delivering this message to the Secretary 

of the Committee. 

The Permanent Mission of the United Arab Emirates to the United Nations avails 

itself of this opportunity to renew to the Committee on the Exercise of the Inalienable 

Rights of the Palestinian People the assurances of its highest consideration. 

   28 November 2023 
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